smart, @
mobilit

’

September 11, 2003

- Mr. Ronald F. Kirby
Director, Department of Transportation Planning
Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments
777 North Capitol Street, N.E., Suite 300
Washington, DC 20002-4290

Dear Mr. Kirby:

We appreciate the work you and you staff have done in comparing the COG/TPB
Version 2.1C travel forecasting model and the Smart Mobility Inc. enhanced
model used in preparation of the report: More Sprawl, More Traffic, No Relief: An
Analysis of Proposed Potomac River Crossings, October 2002,

We understand that the Version 2.1C model was released in December 2002. We
do not have this version of the model.

Please send us Version 2.1C model files and documentation. If there are any
questions about this request, please contact me or Brian Gray at (802) 649-5422.
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